
 

 

 

 

   

As the school year ends and the Summer holidays begin, we would like to take this opportunity to wish 
all our children, staff, PTA, Governors and parents “Happy Holidays!” 

We would like to say a special farewell to all our Year 2 children who will be starting their new adventure 
in Septemer, we wish you all the luck for the furture! 

Please remember school re-opens to children on Thursday 2nd September  

 

 

   

                                            

 

   

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Selston C of E Infant and Nursery School 

“Opening Hearts and Minds Through the 
Love and Grace of God” 

Summer Term Newsletter  

 

We are sad to say that Mrs Alvey, Miss 
Spencer and Miss Wade will be leaving us 
at the end of the Summer Term. We would 
like to thank them for all their hard work, 
and everything they have done for the 

children and school. We wish you the very 
best in all that you do. You will all be 

missed. 

Good-bye and Good luck! 

 

 

Miss Wilkinson will be joining the Selston C of 
E team in September and will be the new 
year 1 class teacher. Miss Wilkinson has 
been in school over the past few weeks 
getting to know the children and her new 

class ready for the new school year. If you 
see her in the playground please say hello! 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Year 2 Leavers Assembly  

This year’s leavers assembly with be at St. 
Helen’s Church outside in the gardens on 

Monday 19th July at 1:00pm. Please bring a 
picnic blanket with you. We are asking that 
only two adults attend the assembly to help 

with social distancing.    

After the assembly, the year 2 children will 
be having their afternoon tea at the church. 

You are more than welcome to stay with 
your child for this occasion. (Miss Wade will 

have more details soon) 

 

Due to the current situation, Sports Day will be a 
little different this year. Unfortunately, Reception 
and Year 1 Sports Day has been cancelled due 

to the bubble closure. We will be holding the Year 
2 and Nursery’s Sports Day as planned. 

Please can we ask that only one parent attends 
per family so we can maintain social distancing.  

  

 

20th July – 2:00pm – Year 2 

27th July – 10:00am- Nursery AM and full time 

27th July – 2:00pm– Nursery PM and full time  

 

 

Monday 19th July – Year 2 leavers assembly 
at St. Helens, 1pm. (please bring blanket) 

Wednesday 28th July – School break up 

Tuesday 31st August - Inset day – Staff 
training day  

Wednesday 1st September – Inset day   

Thursday 2nd September – School re-opens 

Friday 15th October – Break up for half term  

Monday 1st November - School re-open 

Thursday 18th November – Individual school 
pictures 

Friday 26th November – Year 2 swimming 
lessons – more information to follow.  

Friday 17th December – Break up for 
Christmas. 

   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

School Dinner- Autumn Menu 

 

The new autumn menu will be on three-week 
cycle. 

A printed copy is available on the notice board 
in the main playground. 

An online version is available via the school’s 
website  

https://selston.notts.sch.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2021/07/Autumn-21-menu.pdf 

Please do not hesitate to ask for a hard copy if 
you should need one. 

Please make sure any dietary requirements are 
disclosed to the school office where you will be 

asked to fill in a dietary form. 

 

 
 

https://selston.notts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Autumn-21-menu.pdf
https://selston.notts.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/Autumn-21-menu.pdf
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Information for September 
After school clubs will return week 

commencing 14th September, more details 
about the clubs will follow nearer the time. 

Breakfast Club will be open on the first day 
back, 2nd September. 

 

Please can we remind parents/carers to 
label all of your child’s uniform for the 
start of the new year; we know that 
uniform can be costly so be having their 
names on all items will help in lost 
property. You can purchase the schools 
uniform from  www.myclothing.com  

 

Swimming Lessons will restart for our Year 2 
class in November. Lessons will be every 

Friday morning starting 26th Nov 2021, at the 
Lammas Swimming Centre. More details will 

follow in September.  

PTA News 

The School’s PTA are raising money for our school, their summer raffle has some wonderful treats 
up for grabs, that a look at what prizes are available: 

                                                            

Prizes include gifr vouchers from Brinsley Headstock Tea Rooms, Just Perfect Gifts and Winnie 
Wrdrobe, a Gin hamper, games hamper, pamper basket, candle and was melt basket, selection of 
Lillie’s Bootiful Bows and more! Draw takes place on Monday 26th July. Good Luck! 

Thank you from the PTA… 
 

We wanted to say a huge thank you for all your support over the past few years, every 
penny that has been donated through discos, non-uniform days and raffle ticket sales has 

helped us to provide some wonderful events for our children and put smiles on their faces. This 
year alone with the community funding secured from the Co-op we were able to raise over £5000 

and replace the playground shelter, providing a safe outdoor area for our children to play and 
learn. 

As the new term starts in September, we are looking forward to being able to run more 
events and activities and cannot wait to share these with you. As some of our PTA members have 

children moving on to junior schools, we are on the search for new members and               would love to 
hear any ideas you have for fundraising so please do get in touch. 

 
Thank you again, your support really does help, enjoy your summer break and see you again in 

September. 
 

 

  

http://www.myclothing.com/

